IEM Committee

From: 'Chelle . <hawaiigurl55@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 9:24 AM
To: IEM Committee

Subject: Mo’omoku Testimony

Aloha my name is Michelle Ramos. I am writing to give my opinion as to why this development at
Moku'’ula should not go on. First off it should have never occurred to begin with as the permits have
not been reviewed so it is premature or there are no permits at all. Not to mention theres been
desecration of the historic walls and rock, there before all of us and to top that off no archeologists
present. There are not only violations but environmental and ecological impacts to land and water.
We need to put our feet down for our moku. I'm taking a stand today for saving Maui one
development at a time. Mahalo.

Sent from Outlook



